
 

 
 
 
22nd June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In preparation for our Briars trip next week (Wednesday 29th June), we wanted to send you 
some key information and reminders for the day and the trip.  
 
We will be leaving school at 10am on Wednesday 29th June. Your child does not need to 
come to school any earlier than the start of a normal school day, so we would expect them 
in school by 8:50am. They need to bring their luggage and a rucksack with a packed lunch 
and a drink – if your child is entitled to free school meals, a lunch will be provided for them. 
They need to come in sensible and comfy clothes – NOT SCHOOL UNIFORM. If it is warm, 
please ensure they have suncream, a hat etc. Please refer to the kit list for a reminder of 
what luggage your child needs to bring with them.  
 
On Friday 1st July, we will be back to school for 2pm. Please collect your child at the normal 
time of 3:15pm on Friday, to allow for any delays we may face. If your child walks home 
alone usually, we suggest you collect on the Friday to help with luggage.  
 
Thank you for completing the OV4 forms for your child. Please can we ask that if your child 
has any medication that you have stated on the OV4 form, that you bring this into school on 
Monday 27th June – this gives us time to ensure that we have the correct medication in 
enough time.  
 
We are really looking forward to the trip! 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Moody & Miss Booth 


